
 

 

Weekly News                                    4th March 2020 
 

Dear Parents  
 

This week we are having a real focus on reading and there 

have been lots of different activities taking place across 

the school. It is clear to see that the children have 

thoroughly enjoyed listening to their favourite stories 

being read to them and this has highlighted t he 

importance of this particular activity in developing 

childrenõs reading. World Book Day is taking place on 

Thursday and I know the staff are very excited about 

seeing the different òword ideasó the children will wear 

on the day.  

We have noticed over the past few weeks that many 

children  have been riding their scooters on the 

playground at the start and end of the school day. In 

order to keep everyone safe we have asked them not to 

do so.   

Last Thursday I collected Ugandan colleagues, Medi and 

Isaac, from Heathrow Airport. It was the firs t time 

either of them had travelled on an aeroplane and it was 

lovely to see them taking in every detail as we travelled 

from Heathrow back to North Devon.  We have arranged a timetable this week to ensure 

every class gets to spend some quality time with o ur guests so they can ask questions 

about life in Uganda. Our Year 6 children who are involved directly with Green Valley 

Primary School used their time with our guests to gather additional details for their 

African story writing. Later in the week they wi ll be taking part in a Ugandan lesson 

focused on developing their understanding of environmental issues. Medi and Isaac will 

also be leading our assembly on Thursday morning.  This visit has generated so much 

excitement across the school and it is clear to  see that our children have really benefited 

from engaging with our visitors. I feel very proud that as a school we provide our children 

with a very good understanding of their own locality and the wider 

world.  

Have a lovely week 

Best wishes , Mr Thomas  

Key information for week 

commencing:  

Mon 9 th  March 2020  

Monday 

Open Prayer Meeting 

12.30pm 

Tuesday 

Pathfield Buddies 5PK 

Thursday  

Pathfield Buddies 5JH  

Friday  

Parent & Friends Café  

Upper School Friday 

Sports  

Letters issued this wee k 

Year  Topic  

4 & 5  Spain Residential 

Sept 2020  

All  Proms final 

arrangements  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Find us on social media:  

Facebook: @Pilton Bluecoat Academy  
https://www.facebook.com/Pilton-Bluecoat-  Academy-948058705312527/ 
 

Twitter: @bluecoathead (Mr Thomas) https://twitter.com/BluecoatHead?lang=en 
@Pilton Bluecoat Academy https://twitter.com/PiltonBluecoat?lang=en 
 

 

Feedback from our E - Safety meeting with our         

Digital Champions  

The data from the questionnaire that Upper School 

answered showed that we have three main areas to focus 

on. Number One;  

Screen time -  30% of year 5 and 6 (20 children) said that 

they spent more than 2 hours online on a school day. At 

weekends 60% said they spent more than 2 hours online a 

day.  

Advice on this for your class: the recommended time is a 2 

hour a day maximum but preferably an hour or less. You 

could use a timer and set  yourself a time limit.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/Pilton-Bluecoat-%20%20Academy-948058705312527/
https://twitter.com/BluecoatHead?lang=en
https://twitter.com/BluecoatHead?lang=en
https://twitter.com/PiltonBluecoat?lang=en


 

WORLD BOOK DAY! 

TOMORROW is WORLD BOOK DAY.  We encourage the children to 

come dressed as a Āwordā.  The children will need to know the word 

and what it means, the more interesting the better. A donation of 

£1 will be taken on Parentpay, we hope to use this money to 

purchase some new reading books for each year group. This is a 

house-group competition and prizes will be awarded for the most 

exciting word costume! We do not expect you to go out and buy 

new costumes for this event.  Please note that on Friday there will be no opportunity for parents to 

come in and share stories with lower school pupils due to Friday Sports. 

 

 
  

PROMS CONCERT 

Tickets for parents to watch the Proms Concert went on sale on Monday. They 

cost £5 each and need to be purchased directly from the Queen’s Theatre, 

Barnstaple.  

Next week we are having a run through of the concert on Wednesday 11th so 

please can all children taking part bring their costume to school in a bag ready to 

wear and make sure they bring anything else that they might need (e.g. a recorder 

if they are in recorder club). 

 
We are taking part in the PILTON MILE on Friday 13th March.  Children will be 
encouraged to run/walk a route around the four Pilton schools.  The children will be 
escorted around the route with staff monitoring check points.  A donation of £1 can be 
made via Parentpay.  Please ensure that your child has suitable footwear for this run.   
                                                  

                                                                                                        
 

CODE CLUB 
A reminder to parents that Code Club has now finished for the term, due to 
Mr Hick being on paternity leave.   

 

CHOIR CLUB  
Please note, Monday 16th March will be the last Choir Club of the term.  
 



 

                                                      

Dinner Menu  
Week Commencing Monday 9th  March   

All meals are served with a selection of fresh vegetables and fruit.  

Jacket potato options are available every day with cheese, beans or tuna                                                                                      

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

OPTION  

 

MONDAY  

 

TUESDAY 

 

WEDNESDAY 

 

THURSDAY  

 

FRIDAY  

 

Main 

option  

 

Cheese & 

tomato pizza 

with potato 

wedges 

 

Pork 

sausages 

with 

mashed 

potato  

 

 

Roast turkey  

with r oast 

potatoes & 

gravy 

 

Cottage pie  

 

Crispy f ish & 

chips 

 

Vegetarian 

option  

 

BBQ quorn 

burger with 

potato wedges  

 

Vegetarian 

sausages 

with 

mashed 

potato  

 

Country 

vegetable pie 

with r oast 

potatoes & 

gravy 

 

 

Mild sweet 

potato curry 

with rice  

 

Tomato & quorn 

wrap with c hips 

 

Pudding 

 

Raspberry 

ripple cake  

 

Oatie 

biscuits  

 

Orange 

shortbread  

 

 

 

  

Chocolate & 

raspberry 

swirl cake 

with custard  

 

 

Banana & cinnamon 

cake 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Parent Group is a small group 

of parents, grandparents and 

friends who organize events 

th roughout the year to raise funds 

to provide enrichment events and 

activities for all the pupils.  Any 

help in organizing this event, 

setting up or running a stall on the 

day is always very much 

appreciated.  Therefore , if you 

are able to help in any way, pl ease 

speak to Sam Huxtable (Sophie 

Year 3) or call into the S chool 

Office to leave a message for the 

group 



 

        

 

       
 

Celebration Assembly 
 

Handwriting Heroes  

Year 3 ð Mckinley  

Year 4 - Pandora 

Year 5 ð Skye 

Year 6 ð Felix  

Work  

Ella J ð Perseverance with writing  

Ruby & Graciella ð Fantastic presentation with their explanation text  

Bruno ð Poetry  

Lewis K ð Enthusiasm for learning  

Freya ð Topic book 

Contribution  

Year 5 ð Reuben, Harry, Lexie, Max & Megan ð spaghetti challenge  

Housepoints  

Jupiter ð 1620        Saturn ð 1700        Mercury ð 1740      Neptune ð 1820         



 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 2020 

Event Date 
World Book Day Thursday 5th March 2020 

Proms Concert @ The Queens Theatre Wednesday 18th March 2020 

Parents Evening Tuesday 24th and Wednesday 25th March 2020 

Lost Property Display Thursday 26th March 2020 

Half Termly Reports Due Home 
The Beacon -  final payment deadline 

Friday 27th March 2020 

Ultimate Adventure Centre - final payment deadline Friday 1st May 2020 

The Beacon ï Year 3  Residential Monday 4th ï Wednesday 6th May 2020 

BANK HOLIDAY Friday 8th May 2020 

Lost Property Display Thursday 21st May 2020 

Year 6 Leavers Photos 
Half Termly Reports Due Home 
Heatree final payment deadline 

Friday 22nd May 2020 

Ultimate Adventure Centre ï Year 4 Residential Wednesday 3rd ï Friday 5Th June 2020 

Year 6 Transition to Pilton CC (AM) Thursday 18th June 2020 

Oceanfest ï Year 6 Friday 19th June 2020 

Heatree House ï Year 6  Residential Monday 22nd ï Friday 26th June 2020 

Whole School Move Up Day 
Year 6 to PCC (All day) 

Thursday 2nd July 2020 

Essex Dance Friday 10th July 2020 

Lost Property Display Thursday 16th July 2020 

Reports Due Home Wednesday 22nd July 2020 

 

Every 

Friday 

after 

school 

 



 

  

NOTICEBOARD 

Any articles which appear in the school newsletter, that have not been organised by 

or on behalf of the school, have not been verified by TEAM Multi-Academy Trust as 

to the suitability for children. The news items are for parent information only. 

North Devon Leisure Centre  - OPEN DAY - 7 March 12:00 - 17:00 

We thought it would be in your  interest to let pupils and parents at your school about our open day we are having on the 7th of March! 

For more information feel free to contact  us on 01271 373361  

We've got a vast range of activities for you to enjoy and th ey're all  COMPLETELY FREE! 
 

Easy Divers will be set up in the 25m pool giving  scuba lessons 
Group exercise classes throughout the day  

BRAND NEW FloatFit class will be up and running, so we hope you don't mind getting wet!  
 

We will also be dying one of our pools pink so donôt miss it! 
  

No family day out is complete without a  bouncy castle! 
To complete the family fun we also have our very own  nerf war; so get down to the squash courts, pick up one of the guns and let 

loose!  
Kids can also transform into any c haracter with our very own  face painter! 

 
Huge prizes to win on the day and great  membership discounts. 

 
Make it a social day for the family and bring your friends!  

Let's all enjoy the facilities together no matter your age or fitness level!  
 


